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WOODBINE MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE HOLDS “LOGIC MODEL” MEETING 

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky reminds the community that the Woodbine 
Municipal Alliance will hold its quarterly meeting on Thursday, July 25, 2013, at 5 
pm, at the Woodbine Municipal Building, 501 Washington Avenue, Woodbine. 
Meeting is open to the public; all are invited to attend.

Development of the logic model to be used for the next funding cycle will be done 
at the meeting, so input from the community is essential and all Committee 
members are asked to attend.

“Input from the community is needed in order to complete the required “logic 
model” so that the Woodbine Municipal Alliance can continue to receive this 
funding that has been so beneficial to our community,” added Mayor Pikolycky.
“Please show your support by attending this important working meeting so that 
these funds are not jeopardized.”


